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The Oregon Climate Superfund bill (SB 1187) just introduced in March 2025 could be 

a huge source of funding for climate adaptation as the costs of climate change 

escalate and threaten state and local budgets across Oregon (particularly in rural 

communities) and could exhaust Emergency Board funding.  Climate Superfund bills 

were passed and signed into law in Vermont and New York State in 2024.  Why not 

Oregon? 


